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Newsletter 5 December 2021 

 

5 December :  Second Sunday of Advent 
Monday: St Nicholas, Bishop 

Tuesday: St Ambrose, Bishop 

Wednesday: THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION OF THE   

                                    BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

Thursday: St Juan Diego Cuauhtlatoatzin 

Friday: Our Lady of Loreto 

Saturday: St Damasus 
 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday 8.00am, Saturday 10.00am 

Saturday (Vigil Mass) 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

 
Scan this code to make a donation to this parish. 

 

Confession – Saturday 5.30 to 6.00pm or by appointment. 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 7.45am 

                                Saturday 9.45am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 
 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 2336 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


 

KEEP SAFE AND PLEASE REMEMBER 
 

HANDS  –  Use sanitiser 

FACE  –  Wear a mask, good for you and for others 

WIPES – Please use wipes to sanitise surfaces 
 

 

DAVID BEVAN RIP 

Many parishioners will remember the late David Bevan, who was for 

many years was the Director of Music here at Holy Redeemer and whose 

death was announced last weekend. We join with his family and friends 

in mourning him, and at the same time giving thanks to God for his many 

years of service to God as a musician. He used his talents, not only to 

make his own contribution to the tradition of Sacred Music in the 

Church, but also to help others in their development as members of 

choirs and as musicians. May he rest in peace. 

His funeral will be a Requiem Mass celebrated here at Holy Redeemer by 

Fr John Osman, Parish Priest of St Birinus, Dorchester-on-Thames, on 

Thursday 9 December at 12,30pm. The preacher will be our former 

Parish Priest, Canon Michael Brockie.  

 

A DAY WITH MARY 

Saturday 1 January, Sacred Heart, Edge Hill, Wimbledon SW19 4LU, 

beginning at 10.45am and concluding at 5.45pm. 

Procession of Our Lady, Mass, Rosary, Exposition and Benediction of 

the Blessed Sacrament, Adoration and Sermons on Our Lady. For details 

see poster in the church porch or adaywithmary.org 

 

MARY’S MEALS – DOUBLE THE LOVE 

Until 31 January, every donation made to the Mary’s Meals Double the 

Love Appeal will be matched, up to £1.6million! Funds raised will 

enable Mary’s Meals to reach hungry children around the world. Mary’s 

Meals already feeds more than two million children every school day. 

With your help, they could feed even more! To donate to this amazing 

charity, see marysmeals.org.uk/donate or the poster in the church porch. 

 

CAFOD 

Tired of thinking what presents to 

buy, and only coming up with the 

same ideas as every Christmas? 

CAFOD World Gifts offer a very 

different range of gifts, and a way of 

helping those in need in very practical 

ways. An energy saving stove or a 

school starter pack might not be on the 

list you sent Santa, but there are 

plenty of people who would 

appreciate such gifts. To see what’s on 

offer: cafod.org.uk/worldgifts 

 

DIOCESE OF WESTMINSTER 

2022 YEARBOOK 

The latest edition of the Diocesan 

Yearbook is now available from the 

Sacristy. This issue contains up to date 

information about Parishes, Catholic 

Schools, Catholic Associations, 

Priests and Deacons in this diocese, as 

well as the Diocesan Liturgical 

Calendar. Price £4.50 

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

The SVP are distributing 11,500 

“Vinnie Packs” containing cold 

weather essentials to the homeless this 

winter. Please could you consider 

sponsoring packs at a suggested 

donation of £3.70 per pack? 

Donations can be sent to Vinnie 

Packs, PO Box 72264, London SW1P 

9EZ with cheques made out to SVP or 

by bank transfer to Nat West sort code 

60-60-04, account no. 4608 8237 

 

 

SAYING GOODBYE 

‘Saying Goodbye’ provides 

comprehensive information, 

advice, support and much more to 

anyone who has suffered the loss 

of a baby, at any stage of 

pregnancy, at birth or in infancy: 

sayinggoodbye.org 

 

CONFIRMATION 2022 

As in previous years, we are 

joining with a neighbouring parish, 

St Mary’s, Cadogan Street, for the 

Confirmation programme. 

Applicants for this programme 

should be in Year 9 at school. For 

an application form, please see 

stmaryscadoganstreet.co.uk under 

“Sacraments”, and scroll down to 

the Confirmation section. The 

completed form should be returned 

to St Mary’s.  Adult candidates for 

Confirmation should contact 

Canon Paschal Ryan. 

 

RECOLLECTION 

The December recollection is on 

Tuesday 14 December, beginning 

at 6.30pm, with the following 

themes: 1. Welcoming the Lord 

who comes. 2. Our Lady: called to 

be the Mother of our Saviour. The 

Recollection previously announced 

for Thursday, 9 December, will not 

take place. For more information 

contact Sally Gloyne: 

sallygloyne@gmail.com 
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